
 

Drumchapel Early Years Network (DEYN) 

Social work, Education, Health Services and the Third Sector are working together to deliver a Network for all 
professionals working within the Early years environment in Drumchapel. This will play a central role in supporting the 
One Glasgow early years objectives in the North West of the city.  

The aim of the Drumchapel Early Years Network (DEYN) is to offer opportunities for professionals working within early 
years to come together, share who we are and what we do and contribute to improving the lives of children in our area 
through shared learning, understanding and experience. 

On Wednesday 22nd April 2015, 50 professionals from over 25 organisations and establishments came together for the 
first meeting of the DEYN to hear about the vision of the Network, meet fellow colleagues and input ideas to shape the 
future development of the Network.  

The Network will use the Early Years Collaborative approach of rolling out and scaling up good practice and what works 
and trying new ways of working to see the impact made.  

The anticipated outcomes of the DEYN are ultimately about the families we work with: 

• Families get the right support at the right time 

• Life gets better for our children and families; and 

• Drumchapel is the best place in Scotland for children to grow up 

By sharing information, working together, learning from each other, rolling out 
 good practice, scaling up what works and trying new approaches, a positive impact 
 will be made for our children, families and community.  


